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Dear Editor, 
I have the pleasure of sending you the manuscript entitled “phytomolecules investigated for the prevention and treatment of urinary stones” to be considered for publication as a review article in your journal “Mediterranean Journal of Chemistry”. This work was communicated in the International Congress of industry, environment and health 5-8 October 2020 (CIIES₂₀). 
I confirm that this paper has not been submitted / published earlier in any journal and is not being considered for publication elsewhere.
This manuscript summarize some chemical properties of phytomolecules and their anti-urolithiatic effects. This work may help investigators to choice plants from their components for investating the antiurolithiatic effect.
• It is to specifically state that “No Competing interests are at stake and there is No Conflict of Interest” with other people or organizations that could inappropriately influence or bias the content of the paper.
Please address all correspondence concerning this manuscript to me at fatimezzahraeloumari@gmail.com
Thank you for your consideration of this manuscript. 
Sincerely,
EL OUMARI Fatima Ezzahra (corresponding author)
